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3. A sample of the ammunition will be sent to 
Du Pont for examination. They will be asked 
to verify whether 4198 powder is the contaminant. 

4. Field & Consumer Services (Earl Larson) will 
check with the Ilion Plant to get a detailed 
report on the examination of the Model 700 gun. 

5. Ammunition Research (W. D. Nickel) will check 
a larger sample size of ammunition to determine 
the round-to-round variability of the mix • 
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